
 
 
8th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Eco conference 
 
On Thursday March 14th 2024 Great Marlow School will be hosting an Eco conference to build awareness and 
educate its guests on environmental issues and actions taking place in our community. The eco-prefects, Miss 
Addy and other collaborators have been exhaustively planning to manufacture a stimulating and gripping 
conference for the whole community with an emphasis on the youth. This conference will consist of a range of 
engaging activities with a focus on eco-action lead by vendors hosted in the sixth form centre of Great Marlow 
School.  
 
The key aim of the conference is to create a collected eco-vision based on public opinion. Vendors from all 4 
pillars of environmental protection (Biodiversity, Waste and Recycling, Energy, and Gardening) will attend, some 
notable vendors are The Chiltern Rangers, Marlow Energy Group and Marlow FM. In order to create a collective 
eco-vision all participants will be asked to vote on what they think all Marlow Schools’ eco-vision statement 
should be. This shared eco-vision will allow all of the community to work together to achieve a single and clear 
goal. 
 
On the morning of Thursday 14th March, groups of students from local primary schools will attend and 
participate in the event, students will be able to meet vendors and complete enjoyable and educational tasks. 
These activities will enlighten the students on the importance of the environment and how we at Great Marlow 
School try to construct more eco-friendly surroundings. In the afternoon, Great Marlow School and Borlase 
students will be able to explore the conference; to expand their already existing knowledge on environmental 
matters and how to improve our world and local community.  
 
Then from 3-4pm we invite you as parents, carers, and community members to come to Great Marlow School to 
participate in our conference and gain a larger understanding of all the great work being done in our community 
of Eco Schools.  
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible.  
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Addy & The Eco-Conference Committee  
 
 


